
From: Deborah Uecker [mailto:dueckeretzler@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2011 2:43 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: St. Francis development proposal 
 
I am writing to oppose the development of a large apartment complex on the St. Francis property 
along University Avenue.  It is too tall and proposed in an already crowded block.  Blocking in 
Luther Memorial will cause increased building maintenance costs for the church and block the 
view of the church along University Avenue.  Please do not allow the development of the 
proposed apartment complex to move forward.  
  
Thank you. 
  
Deborah Uecker-Etzler 
 


